
 

Mon 11 Jun Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul   Last Day Of The School Year  

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Clubs will start up again with affect from today 
after last weeks cancellations.  
 
 
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

 

No birthday’s this week!! 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery:  Stanley 

Columbia: Meira 

Voyager: Tria and Aston 

Atlantis: Zack 

Challenger: Chloe, Hayden, Robin and Alexa 

Endeavour: Luke 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  115 

Tilmanstone:  89 

Snowdown:  103 

Chislet:  78 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Mothers Day Stall PM 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  PTA Disco 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Tue 15 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 



Monday 5th March 2018 

A huge well done to all parents who, despite the  

weather last week, still managed to organise World 

Book Day costumes for the children last Thursday.     

The children clearly enjoyed coming to school dressed 

as their favourite book character. Photographs of some 

of these great costumes can be seen on the “What’s 

On” section of the school website.  Please call into the 

school office to collect your World Book Day tokens. 

All parents in Year 6 should now have received         

communication regarding the allocated schools for their 

children as of September this year. Should you need to 

discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us. 

A reminder that on Friday afternoon this week, children 

will have the opportunity to visit the Mothers Day Stall 

in the school hall where they can purchase presents for 

Parents/Carers for £1. Thank you once again to Ms   

Silverton for her hard work in organising such an event 

as this.   

Unfortunately, due to the change of plans cause by last 

weeks weather issues, we have decided to postpone 

this Friday nights Science Evening for families.  This will 

now be held later in the term. 

This Friday morning we will welcome families of Atlantis 

class for their class assembly at 9am.   

As always, following this, parents are encouraged to 

return to the classroom to join in an activity with the 

children. 

Could we remind parents that if your child is unable to 

attend school, please ensure you call the office by 9am  

to inform us.  

 

 

We hope that the week ahead is a lot more “weather 

friendly” for us all!  Thank you to all of the staff at 

school for their efforts and commitment to ensuring the 

school was able to remain open for the week despite 

the varying weather conditions having to be endured.  

It was great to see the community working together in 

times of need such as last week—there were numerous 

occasions where parents were helping each other out, 

with the common goal of looking after the children as 

best as possible.   

Unfortunately, because of the weather, all after school 

clubs last week were cancelled to allow staff and       

families opportunities to return home safely at the end 

of each day.  These clubs will start up again with effect 

from today.  Friday’s PTA Disco was also cancelled—this 

will now take place after school on Friday 23 March. 

Last Monday, we held our Dance-a-thon in school in 

order to raise money for NSPCC. This was on the back of 

the assembly and workshops that we had in school a 

fortnight ago.  Throughout the day, whenever the song 

“Happy” was played, the children would stop what they 

were doing and dance!  We have asked that children 

bring in £1 as proceeds towards this important charity.  

Thank you for your continued support with this. 

A couple of months ago, a number of our families took 

the option to purchase the new House PE T-Shirts.  

These are a great addition to the school uniform        

collection and should you wish to see these please call 

into the school office.  (T-Shirts cost £5.95) 

 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


